
Another busy school week races by! 

This week in our Pathways to Write lessons we        
         have worked hard to sequence Lost and
          Found, working with a talk partner to
        discuss the beginning, middle and ending of
the story.

In maths, we have continued to explore numbers
up to five and we are beginning to understand
that numbers are made up (composed) of smaller
numbers.

       We love My Happy Mind in school.
       Make sure you sign up for the 
       family app (scan the QR) so we
       can share our learning at home.

Tuesday 15th & Wednesday 16th October  
Parent/Teacher Consultations

 Thursday 17th October 9:15am
PTA AGM - New members welcome

Thursday 24th October 3:15 - 4:30pm
EYFS & KS1 Autumn Disco - ticket information coming soon!

NEWSLETTER
EYFS

Dates for your Diary:

Artist of the Week:

11th October 2024 (5)

ARIA-MAE

Star Reader:

Class News:
Our PE day is Tuesday. This week will

be changing shoes/pumps and
t-shirts. Please send this named
uniform to school in a clearly

named PE bag on Tuesday morning.

JACK

learninglearning

Phonics:

II

Please check all school items are clearly named. We currently have lots of
unnamed items making their way into the classroom which makes things tricky.


